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Do not pass any of these laws that “protect” the renters and punish the home
owners.  If this passes, I will just sell my rental house to not deal with these
ridiculous rules and there will be one less rental home available in Southern
Oregon.  I know many people who will do the same so you are actually
harming the renters instead of protecting them.

 

Thanks,
Kim Greenwaldt
Boise Cascade Company
Western Oregon Region
541-776-6655
kimgreenwaldt@bc.com
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